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Hello Jake
 
Our response without anything highlighted:
 
The WG response to Rule 17 is as follows:
 
Welsh Government would want RWE to consider future opportunities to increase
the use of the Welsh language as part of any future Awel y Mor community benefit
funds.
 
Best wishes
Heledd


The Planning Inspectorate
Yr Arolygiaeth Gynllunio
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